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Vol. 1987-88 NQO. 2 WEEK OF August 31, 1987

If you would like to have an announcement or message included in the Touro Times,

please submit the information to Mildred Longo in Room 117 by Noon on Wednesday of
each week.

Tues., September 1, 1987 Legal Methods Lecture
By: Professor Silver
3:00 - 4:00 p.m. in Room B2
6:30 - 7:30 p.m. in Room B5

Wed., September 2, 1987 Moot Court Board Cocktail Party
4:30 - 5:30 p.m. in the

1987-1988 STUDENT DIRECTORY LISTINGS

Be sure Fo.check your STUDENT DIRECTORY LISTING posted in the main hall.
All additions or. changes .must be made Ly Weduesday, September 2, 1987-
If you have any questions see Dean Cohen's office.

RESEARCH ASSISTANT PROGRAM

All upper class students interested in being a Faculty Research Assistant,
should read the memo posted on the main bulletin board. If you have any

questions or would like to pick up an application, please see Dean Cohen's
office.

ALL_STUDENTS REGISTERED FOR_INDEPENDENT RESEARCH

Any student currently registered for Independent Research who has not yet
submitted an INDEPENDENT_BESEARCH PROPOSAL FORM, must cgaplete e have 4t
signed by the supervising faculty member and filed in Dean Cohen's office,
NO LATER THAN FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 1987. Any student who has not done

so will be dropped from Independent Research by the Office of Records.
NO EXCEPTIONS.

Due to library expansion several important changes are being made to entrances
and exits in the building. The purpose of these changes is to provide
security and control for all library areas.

mailroom. A front door will be installed at this new formal Library Entrance.
All exits and entrances within the library will be secured by alarm crash

bars and will only serve as emergency exits. Please note, we regret the
inconvenience that this will cause to many of the building's users. It is
being done to improve the security we provide for the library's collection

and the service we offer our patrons.

The following exits are effected:
EXIT 7 leading to Nassau Road on the south side of the builiding.

EXIT 5 leading to the Woodhull Road parking lot. People parking here will
need to walk around to the inner-courtyard to enter the building.
Auditorium Exit leading to the hallway near EXIT 7.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

LIBRARY PRIVILEGES

St. John's University Law Library and the Brooklyn Law School Library have
extended visiting privileges to our students through the academic year. Please
see Mitzi Popkin for the required letter of introduction. THERE WILL NO
ADMITTANCE WITH THE LETTER.

Photographs for I. D. Cards and the Student Directory will be taken between
AUGUST 31 and SEPTEMBER 3, 1987.



MOOT COURT BOARD COCKTAIL PARTY

On Wednesday, September 2nd. the Moot Court Board will sponsor a cocktail
party for students interested in competing in the John §. Bainbridge Moot

Court Competition. It will take place in the Faculty Library between
4:30 and 5:30 p.m.

S.B.A. ELECTIONS

Positions Available: lst Year Day - 6 positions
lst Year Night - 3 positions
2nd Year Day - 1 Representative
3rd Year Night - 2 Representatives
4th Year Night - 3 Representatives

All those interested may pick up petitions in the S.B.A. office starting
Monday, August 31lst. They must be completed and returned to the S.B.A.
office by Friday, September 4th.

The canditate's Forum for day students will be held on Tuesday, September 8th
at 11:00 a.m. For evening students it will be held on Tuesday, September 8th,
at 5:45 p.m. The elections will be held on Wednesday, September 9th.

On Wednesday, September 9th at 10:00 p.m. there will be a President's
meeting in the S.B.A. office.

On Sunday, September 20th -Touro Picnic from 1:00 - 4:00 p.m.

PLACEMENT OFFICE REMINDER

Sign_up . NOW for the re-scheduled Interview Skill Workchep on September 20
1987, Room B-5, 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Fee: $20.00 payable to Touro.
Bring check to Placement Office promptly!

John Creed, Esq., long-time partner with Baker and McKenzie will be assisting
the Placement Office with resume and cover letter review and mock
interviewing. Please come and sign up for an appointment with him on
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 11:00 a.m. to 6:15 p.m. and one other day, which
will be announced at a later date.

1987 NALP/BLSA NORTHEAST MINORITY LAW STUDENT RECRUITING CONFERENCE: Oct. 9th
at Fordham University. Students must have completed ranking forms and
submitted to Placement Office by September 4th (this involves a lot of time).
Come to the Placement Office IMMEDIATELY--don't miss out on this opportunity
since 175 employers will be at the Job Fair.

PARKING PERMITS AND LOCKERS FOR STUDENTS

All students must have a parking permit in order to park on school grounds.

Cars parked illegally (in no parking areas, on the grass or on walkways) will
be towed at the owner's expense.

STAFF PARKING PERMITS

All faculty and staff must receive a new parking permit for the 1987-88
school year. Please see M. Longo in Rm 117 for a new permit.
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